
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT
CHANGE IN THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

The Board of WPP Scangroup Plc wishes to inform the public of the 
resignation of Mr. Dominic Grainger as a Non-Executive Director with effect 
from 31st July 2025.

Mr. Grainger steps down from the Board following his retirement as Chief 
Executive Officer, WPP Specialist Communications (UK). He has served on 
the Board of the Company since 2018.

The Board extends its sincere appreciation to Mr. Grainger for his 
commitment and significant contributions, which have positively shaped 
the Company’s growth and strategic direction throughout his tenure.

DISCLAIMER: This announcement is for information purposes only. It has been issued with 
the approval of the Capital Markets Authority pursuant to the Capital Markets (Public 
Offers, Listing and Disclosures) Regulations 2023. As a matter of policy, the Capital 
Markets Authority assumes no responsibility for the correctness of the statements 
appearing in this announcement.
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